



January 29, 2024

The Honorable Dave Upthegrove Chair, King County Council Room 1200 C O U R T H O U S E Sent via Email

Dear Councilmember Upthegrove:

Enclosed is a proposed ordinance to approve descriptive changes to the electoral districts of the King County district court. The proposed ordinance is a companion to the 2024 precinct alteration ordinance recently adopted by the King County Council through Ordinance 2023-0406.

Pursuant to K.C.C. 1.12.010.F, voting precinct revisions shall be accompanied by an updated description of King County district court electoral districts, even when the boundaries of the district court, as now, remain unchanged.

I appreciate your attention to this legislation. Please don't hesitate to reach out with any questions.

Sincerely,

Julie Wise, Director

Enclosures

cc: King County Council Members

ATTN: Stephanie Cirkovich, Chief of Staff

Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Council Dow Constantine, King County Executive